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Any modifications should NOT be permitted. Changes in the makeup of the material in the tanks
will increase the chances for accidental seepage, for mistakes to be made for worker safety and
pollution of the Columbia River and its FOOD sources as well as other non-water river food
sources adjacent to the tanks.



